
 

          Parent Council. 
 

6th February 2025 
 
 

 

Present – Mrs McLean, Mrs Carroll, Mrs O’Connor, Mr Callaghan, Mrs Boyle, Mrs Walker, Mrs 

Craig, Cllr Ross. 

 

Apologies – Cllr Handibode, Cllr Keatt, Mrs McDermott, Mrs Waugh 

 

Welcome Mrs McLean welcomed all guests and apologies were noted.  

Opening Prayer Led by Mrs Walker. Thank you. 

HT Update 

(Cost of the School 

Day/Catholic Education 

Mass) 

• Mrs McLean updated the meeting this year’s 

participatory budget part of PEF. The results of the 

survey indicated that the money should be spent on 

trips, digital resources and a milti-cultural day. 

• Trips have been planned for all classes with P1, P5 and 

P6 already having visited the Science Centre.  

• We have purchased 6 Spher Boltt Robot Balls and a 

member of staff has undertaken training on these. 

• Plans are being made for a multi cultural day later in the 

year. 

• Surveys will be distributed to gain views on how next 

year’s PB should be spent.  

 

Visions & Values • We recently decided to update our visions and values 

and surveys were distributed to pupils, parents and 

staff. Four values were chosen – Kindness, Respect, 

Honesty and Inclusion. Our vision has been summed up as 

together we SPARKLE. We are Safe, we Persevere, we 

Achieve, we are Responsible, we learn Knowledge and 

skills, we show Love, we show Empathy 

• We are planning an assembly to reveal these Visions and 

Values. The Pupil Council will lead this.  

 

Twitter • Twitter have changed their data use conditions and as a 

result we have decided to pause the use of this 

platform. We are awaiting guidance from SLC. 

 

Date of next meeting Thursday 24th April at 6pm. 

 

 

 

 

Hard Work

Fairness

Inclusion

Respect

Faith 
 


